

Tel: 01227 464600 Email: office@bartoncourt.org www.bartoncourt.org

Executive Headteacher: Ms K Cardus BSc, MA ED, NPQH Headteacher: Mr J Hopkins BA (Hons), NPQH

9 October 2020 JHO/rli

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers

I hope your child has been able to settle in well to your primary school after the summer holiday and that school is more 'normal' for them now than it was last year. I trust that they are better placed to be able to take the Kent Test at this point in the term rather than straight after the summer holiday.

At Barton Court Grammar School we have made a video for you, and your children, to gain an insight into what life is like here at the School. Given the current Covid-19 circumstances we are not hosting events after school for parents at the moment but we wanted to be able to give your son or daughter a flavour of what our school is like. Therefore, in addition to some of the key staff who will be important to your child if they come to Barton Court, there are opportunities to hear from students as well.

The video can be located on our website at:

http://www.bartoncourt.org/openevening2020

We appreciate that an online video is not the same as a 'real' tour at this time but we hope that it helps you, as a family, in your decision making process when choosing your secondary school.

Best wishes to you for the forthcoming Kent Test.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Hopkins Headteacher

Barton Court Academy Trust: A company limited by guarantee. Registered in England – Company Number 07711925 Directors: Dr W Speed, Mrs V Elgar, Ms K Cardus, Ms A Umaria, Mr M Blake, Ms P Watts, Ms F Reizopoulou Members: Mr M Ferber, Dr P Klappa, Dr W Speed, Ms F Adam















